
Augusta Mental Health Institute (AMHI), which opened in October of 
1840, was shuttered in 2004. Many of the buildings on the AMHI campus 
have been renovated into State offices. The few remaining ones, including 
the old main building, that have not been renovated are posted with no 
trespassing signs  

We realize that the old facility is interesting and unique, and that people 
are curious about exploring the buildings. However, the State of Maine 
Division of Property Management has deemed that the buildings that 
remain empty are hazardous and off limits. Trespassers are subject to 
arrest and will be prosecuted to the fullest extent of the law. No 
permissions are given to tour the old facilities.  

 


